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 16 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Year 11 Prom Photographs 
 
We do hope that your child/ward had a wonderful time celebrating at Prom. As you will no doubt be aware, 
we had two student photographers taking photographs of arrivals at the start of Prom; they captured many 
photographs of students as they arrived, although please be aware they would not have managed to take 
pictures of all students. 
 
Please see the below link, on which photographs can be accessed and downloaded: 
 

Prom 2024 
 
Please note: 

• Students without photo permissions will not have any photographs in the above folder 
• Students will need to 'sign in' through their school account to access the photographs 
• The photographs are only accessible until Tuesday 30 July 2024; after this date, the photographs 

will be permanently deleted. 
 

Any questions, please do get in touch with me. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs T Gardiner 
Head of Year 11 
 

https://taverhamhighschool-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/t_gardiner_taverhamhigh_org/EsnpTS6km5lAoRbwmUphYVIBE5UMQSDCwFz2lLL5xpGkRg?e=eLJZqc

